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Ammonia plant stoppage 

 

In line with the Rules of the Zagreb Stock Exchange, Petrokemija, d.d. announces as 

follows: 

On September 11, 2018. at 07.35 PM, a failure occurred at the Kutina I transceiver station 

owned by the Transmission System Operator Plinacro d.o.o., which resulted in a sudden 

stoppage of Ammonia and Urea production facilities. 

After repeated attempts to establish and normalize the operation of the plant due to failure 

in the Plinacro gas supply system, a failure was reported on the Ammonia plant, which 

would result in a delay in the operation of ammonia and urea plants. 

The plant is expected to resume operation next week. Other mineral fertilizer production 

plants are in operation in accordance with the plan. 

The company has provided sufficient quantities of mineral fertilizers for Croatian and other 

markets.  
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